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Dear Doctor / Practice Manager
SA Pathology supplies results to requesting doctors in a variety of ways. For efficiency, speed and reliability 
many Clinics now prefer to receive electronic reports only.

If an individual doctor and/or clinic* would prefer to continue to receive electronic results only, or wishes to 
discontinue existing paper reports, please complete all the details below, sign and return this form.

Email: HealthSAPathologyICTSLabLiaisonNotifications@sa.gov.au

Fax: (08) 8222 3147 

Mail: SA Pathology, ICTS Service Desk, PO Box 14 RUNDLE MALL SA 5000

Urgent Results
This request will not change urgent results sent by fax or phoned through.

Practice Address

	

	

	

Contact phone number 	 	

The following doctor(s)* request that SA Pathology discontinue delivery of printed test reports to this 
practice. (Reports for tests currently in progress will be printed; reports for new requests will be delivered 
electronically).

Doctor’s name (please print) Provider number

* A request to discontinue printed reports can only be made for individually listed doctors, it cannot be made for the practice as a whole.

Authorisation
 Doctor      Practice Manager (on behalf of Clinic Doctors)

Name 	  Signature 	  Date 	
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